IA . I

ANNOUNCEMENTS

44th Annual General
Meeting

Date :Friday, 28 June 2013
Time :6:30pm

Venue : The Students’ Activities Centre, 5/F
Wah Yan College, Hong Kong

A dinner reception will be held after the Annual
General Meeting at 7:30 p.m. at HK$350 per head.
Please reserve your seat with Albert Poon at 6768-4149
or albertpoon.wyhkpsa@gmail.com

Wall of Stars
GFF Covered Playground

Wall of Stars
Fund Raising Scheme
for New School Hall

To give thanks and help build the New School Hall, which is to
be completed in early 2014, you may name a star, by making a
donation of HK$10,000, on the Wall of Stars after a person who
has contributed to the well being of Wah Yan College Hong
Kong or the Wah Yan community. You may also add a short
description to express your gratitude. Please note that there are
1,000 star-plates (approx. 200mmW x 100mmH each) on the
Wall of Stars, which are available on a first-come-first-served
basis. You are welcome to nominate more than one star or
share one with others.

Please visit http://www.wahyan-psa.org/sdp/stars.htm for details.

www.wahyan-psa.org
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New E-mail Address for PSA

The secretariat is pleased to announce that a new email
address has been set up. All enquiries should be sent to:
wyhkpsa@wahyan.edu.hk with immediate effect.

Fundraising Concert -
MrTam & Mr Tam

by Monty Fong

Greetings from the Foundation! We are most pleased to report
to you that our fundraising concert, completed on 22
December 2012, had enabled us to raise over $10 million for
the two Wah Yan. We would not have made this event without
your selfless love and support. Thus please rest assured that we
will continue our efforts to gather more resources for our
young Wahyanites.

Don't forget to get hold of a copy of the newly released concert
DVD. Visit Wah Yan One Family Foundation’s FaceBook for
details or to view some video clips uploaded by some alumni as
well. Again our heartfelt thanks for your support over the years.
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Wah-Yan-One-Family-Foundation/289008117781647
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http://www.facebook.com/pages/Wah-Yan-One-Family-Foundation/289008117781647
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Class ‘82 Donating $500,000 to SDP by Franklin Heng

The Class of 82 held their 30th anniversary dinner in Wah Yan on 1st December 2012, which was attended by 66 classmates and 18
teachers. Apart from having a great evening catching up with old friends and teachers, they also donated a classroom under the name of
“Class of 1982"to the School.

If you are one of our 1982 classmates and have not yet been contacted by us, please send your contact details to wychk82@gmail.com or
join our Facebook group "WYCHK 1982". We will contact you for our future gatherings.

Mentorship Program Hosting
1st Career Fairon
15 Sept 2012

Student Ambassador Election
3 Nov 2012 by Ivan Hau

The three Students of the Year (SOYs) elected this year are Ho Hei Chi
Joseph {41 (SW) , Lee Kar Ming Chris Z% £ (5W) and Ng Hay Yan
Abraham R71Z (5Y). Each of them will get a certificate of honour
and a cash award of $3,000. The Student Ambassador (SA) is Lee Kar
Ming Chris Z% #. He will represent the school and be fully
sponsored by the PSA to visit an overseas chapter of the PSA, the

location of which is yet to be decided. Congratulations to the SOYs Speech Day Reunion Dinner
and the SA this year!

on 8 Nov 2012

at School Playgroun
13th WY International .\ o N ==

Conference from 3 to 5 Aug
2012 at New York




REPORT

New PSA Council
Members 2012-2013

A new 2012-13 PSA Council was elected at the AGM on 22 June 2012.
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WAH YAN (HONG KONG)
pPAST STUDENTS ASSOCIATION
E BECEE T

Anthony Chan, Kenneth Lau, Ivan Hau, CF Fong, Ryan Choy, Peter Chan, Willie Cheng, Adrian Hon, Julian Leung, Leo Yu, Patrick Poon, Sung Nee, Raphael Chu

(Front row from left) Peter Tang, Simon Cheng, Raymond Yu, Gary Ching, Principal Tam, Sitas Chan, Andrew Tam

President

Gary Ching T2 %% (86)

Vice Presidents

Yu Man Wai Raymond F 3 (83)
Tam Siu Ping George EJK R (WYCHK)
Chairman

Cheng Kat Hong Simon #3% & (72)
Vice Chairman

Chan Hin Cheung Silas BEf7% (85)
Honorary Secretary

Tang Kwok Hong Peter 3B & (78)
Honorary Treasurer

Tam Wai Kit Andrew sE{&{ (84)

Council Members

Ip Fuk Wah Anthony 582 (71)
Nee Sung ## (72)

Fong Cheung Fat 5 & % (74)
Cheng Wai Hung Willie ZR &4 (80)
Cheung Yuk Lam 3& & #4 (80)
Choy Ming Fai Ryan 22 B EZ (80)
Chan Yun Fai Andrew B 812 (82)
Chan Kong Yiu Peter R ¢ #2 (83)
Tsang Ho Fai Thomas & &1 (83)
Hau Ka Pun Ivan fZ0# (88)
Raphael Chu ZRH#3E (90)

Leung Yip Wang Julian %% (91)

Yu Kam Hung Leo # #5# (91)

Poon Kam Lun Albert 7% 8% (92)
Chan Wai Yip Danny BR &% (95)
Chan Chun Hin Anthony BR{&EF (95)
Lai Cheuk Wai Chiwi 22 £ (97)
Kenneth Lau /& (00)

Hon Ki Adrian 835 (01)

Lee Ho Yin Derek 23544 (01)

Poon Hin Sun Patrick & 72 (02)




REPORT

PSA Spring Dinner on 1 March 2013 at
New Star Seafood Restaurant, Wanchai

Chairman’s Column

My North American Trip
22 April 2013

Dear all,

| have just returned from a 4-week trip to North America with
Vancouver as my first and last stop. Armed with the mission to muster
as much financial support as possible for the building of our new
school hall, | met with representatives of our overseas chapters in
Vancouver, San Francisco Bay Area, Southern California, Houston, U.S.
Eastern and Ontario. As you may know, we still have many
unsubscribed spaces left on the Wall of Stars and we must fill them up
very soon.

Si hing Chan Hing Shuen in Houston agreed to tell as many past
students in his area as possible about Wah Yan's urgent needs for
donations, and so did all the other chapters. | am pleased to report
that payments for 10 Stars were received right on the spot and,
hopefully, more will come our way shortly.

Official receipts could be issued to US donors for donations made to
"Wah Yan Scholarship Foundation of California". For details, please
check with Jason Chan (siuonchan@yahoo.com) and/or Alex Man
(alex@wahyan.com).

| have to thank Jason and other classmates from my year in LA for
their generous support by immediately subscribing one Star each at
our dinner gathering.

I also have to thank Mrs. Helen Lee, our retired teacher, as well as the
wife of one of my classmates in Toronto, for their prompt commitment
despite their previous subscriptions made to the scheme.

For those who are not in the position to subscribe a Star each on their
own, please try to find one or more classmates to subscribe one
jointly as soon as possible.

Your helping us to spread the word around is much appreciated.

Feel free to go to the below link to see pictures | took with each
Chapter. Had a great time with all of them and have to thank them all
for their great hospitality. Thank YOU.

https://picasaweb.google.com/Accord.Simon/USCanadaTripApr20137authkey=Gv1sRgC/flj_fezu-vPQ

Best Regards,
Simon Cheng
Chairman
WY (HK)PSA 2012-2013
Email: simoncheng72@wahyan.org
Mobile: 90940182

Wahyanites is an official newsletter published by the 'Wah Yan (Hong Kong) Past Students Association Ltd.' aiming at promoting communication
among its members. You are most welcome to submit your article to the Editorial Board by email: wyhkpsa@wahyan.edu.hk. Ideas and opinions
expressed in articles appearing in this Wahyanites are those of the authors and do not necessarily represent the ideas and opinions of the Editorial
Board, the School or the Association.

For membership affairs, please contact the Secretariat by email: wyhkpsa@wahyan.edu.hk.
Editorial Board chief Editor: Leo Yu (91)
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